
DECMEBER 2023 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters. 

 

It is December already.  I have my tree up and I am enjoying the bright lights in my 

house.  I am sure many of you are getting ready for the upcoming Holidays.  Please 

remember to be safe when out driving to and from events. Volunteer when you can 

and reap the rewards of charitable giving of your time. 

 

Wishing you all a very Joyous Holiday season. 

 


